
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE APRIL 8, 2002 

STAFF ATTENDANCE AT COMMUNITY MEETING 

Recommendation 

Councillor Mario G. Racco recommends: 
 
THAT Staff be directed to attend a community meeting in respect of applications OP.02.002 and 
Z.01.084 (Algem Properties Ltd.). 

Location 

Southeast corner of Dufferin Street and King High Drive, being Part of Lots 57 and 58 on 
Registered Plan 3541, 7851 Dufferin Street, in Lot 6, Concession 2, City of Vaughan. 

Background  

A statutory public hearing was held on February 18, 2002, to consider applications to amend the 
Official Plan and Zoning By-law, to redesignate and rezone a 0.268 ha property from residential 
to commercial.  The purpose of the applications was to facilitate a 989 sq m (including basement) 
2-storey business and professional office building, with limited retail commercial uses on the 
ground floor. 
 
Further to the public hearing, I wish to hold a community meeting for the surrounding residents 
and would like Staff to attend this meeting.  The details of the meeting date, place and time are 
being determined by my office. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
MARIO G. RACCO 
Councillor, Ward 4 
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